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Meeting Date:  June 10, 2021             Day Editor and Publisher:  Dave Dennis 

President Jake Recognizes His Support During the Previous Year 

This was our first in person meeting for over a year.  We met at the Elks Club and 

everyone was wondering 

how it would go.  In a word, it 

was great!  Everyone was so 

glad to see each other.  The 

atmosphere in the room was 

electric with everyone talking 

at once, laughing, and going 

from table to table. 

We lined up, got our food 

and we were off and running. 

President Jake introduced 

Eva Jimenez, co-chair of 

Team 1.  Eva led the pledge, 

Invocation was offered by 

Mark Rincon, and PP Steve 

Westlake introduced visitors 

and guests.  Former club 

member, Ed Morrison, was 

here visiting and looking 

good.  Nice to see you, Ed. 

Demotion:  President Jake’s demotion will take place on June 24th at 6:00pm at Tiger 

Field.   If you haven’t been to a demotion; they are a lot of fun.  We will 

honor President Jake for his year of service along with a fair amount of 

horseplay.  Brad Rullman said they could use some additional 

volunteers.  Contact Brad to volunteer.  Contact Asst. Governor 

Amelia Ward or PP Jeff Avery to sign up for the demotion.  t 
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President Jake thanked Jennifer Finnegan and Rick Hill for providing music before 

our meetings during the last year.  He gave each one of them a bottle of Jameson Irish 

Whiskey. 

Jack Kimple gave an update on Polio Plus and a chance to have your contribution 

multiplied significantly.  The following article by Asst. Gov. Amelia Ward will provide 

many details.   

Let’s ERADICATE POLIO FOREVER! 

How?  Join the Polio Plus Society by pledging $100 a year to Polio 

Plus. 

Here is how your $100 can turn 

into $1050, but the deadline for 

this year is this Tuesday June 

15th. 

If you join Polio Plus Society by this 
Tuesday, June 15th, your $100 will turn 
to $1,050!  How?  Our Rotary District 
will match your $100, an anonymous 
person in the district is matching $50 to 
the Districts contribution, RI is donating 

another $100 and the Bill Gates Foundation is doubling it.  SO your $100 turns to $1050 

1. Here are the facts:  The cost for a polio vaccine is $1.50 US, means 700 Children can be 
vaccinated with your $100 donation. 

2. Folks, there are only two (2) polio cases left in the world!  But we cannot stop now, if 
we stop vaccinating within 10 years, polio could paralyze as many as 200,000 children 
each year. 

Let me ask you a question……………Where else can you turn your $100 into $1050, and as a 

bonus you prevented 700 children from getting this terrible decease.   

Notice:  Deadline to turn your $100 to $1050 is June 15, 2021, so join today! 

Please join the Polio Plus Society.  All they need to do is make the recurring yearly 

contribution, complete the following commitment form and email it to Mike Crosby at 

mikec@whitewatergroup.com 

If you would like more information on becoming a PolioPlus Society member, email Amelia 

Ward amelialatina@yahoo.com or Jack Kimple jackkimple@gmail.com   

mailto:mikec@whitewatergroup.com
mailto:amelialatina@yahoo.com
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 The Polio Plus Society   

  

As a Rotarian and supporter of Polio Eradication, Rotary’s Number One Priority, I am 

participating in the Countdown to History as a member of the  

Polio Plus Society of District 5160  
I hereby commit to making an annual donation to the Polio Plus Fund of the Rotary Foundation 

as follows (select one):  

□ $100 USD per year (minimum amount to become a society member)  

□ A contribution of $_____________ per year to Polio Plus (more than $100)  

  

I pledge to help Rotary make history by continuing to contribute the above amount each year 

until the World Health Organization certifies that polio has been fully eradicated because …  

Until the world is polio-free, every child is at risk  

Society members will receive a Polio Plus Society membership pin, certificate and an End Polio 

Now bracelet…and your contribution qualifies for Paul Harris Recognition Points credit. ****  

JOINING THE Polio Plus SOCIETY IS A TWO STEP PROCESS:  

First: Make your tax-deductible donation at https://www.endpolio.org/donate. You can 

choose an annual recurring donation of $100 or more, or a recurring monthly donation in the 

amount of your choice. (We suggest $10/month as the “easy way” to become a Polio Plus 

Society member.)   You can also ask your club’s foundation rep for help making the donation.  

Please – DO NOT SEND CHECKS OR CASH!  

Second: Complete the form below and return it as indicated.  

Name (please print) _______________________________________Date_______________  

Email Address ____________________________Club Name ________________________ 

Please email your completed form to Mike Crosby (MikePolioPlus@Rotary5160.org)  or mail 

to Mike Crosby   1713 Chardonnay Lane Brentwood CA 94513.    
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 The Rotarians pictured below have already joined the Polio Plus fight.  We could all do 

this.  Let’s get the whole club involved.

 
L-R Polio Plus Sustaining Members:  Jack Kimple, Judy Maxwell, Jason Salter, Lee Salter, Mark Wood, 

Asst. Governor Amelia Ward, Ed Tam, and President Jake 

 

Shan Presentations:  PP John Mathena and Sherrill Bambauer honored the 
following Rotarians who have become first time Shan members.  Nikki Anthony, 
Sheva Nickravesh, Mary Brace, Joanna Dean, Tony Giovaniello, Courtney 
McElvain, Jason Salter, and Brian Seamans.  The Shan is the charitable Foundation 
for our club.  It is different from a Paul Harris fellowship in that the money donated stays 
with our club, and is administered by our club only. In order to qualify as a first time 
Shan member, a member must become a Paul Harris Fellow and then contribute a total 
of one thousand dollars to the club, typically in form of recognitions.  Congratulations, 
and thank you for your support 

 

L-R Shan Members Sherrill Bambauer, Mary Brace, Tony Giovaniello, Courtney McElvain, Jason Salter, 

President Jake 
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L-R Multiple Shan Members President Jake, Sherrill Bambauer, Judy Maxwell, Kristy Lanham, and PP 

John Mathena  Not Pictured:  Brian Seamans, Kristi Davis  

They also honored Multiple Shan members.  To qualify as a multiple Shan member an 

additional contribution of one thousand dollars must be made. This is a result of 

cumulative donations, and not typically done in one lump sum.  Rotarians honored as 

multiple Shan contributors were Brian Seamans, Kristi Davis, Kristy Lanham, and 

Judy Maxwell.  Thank you for your support. 

Assistant Governor Amelia Ward thanked Jennifer Finnegan, Mary Brace, Wendy 

Dickens, and Michelle Nystrom, below, for being so instrumental in making the virtual 

auction and fundraiser so successful.  Thank you all so much. 

 

 

L-R Jennifer Finnegan, Mary Brace, Wendy Dickens, Asst. Governor Amelia Ward, Michelle Nystrom, and 

President Jake 
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President Jake thanked the wonderful AV team, below, who made sense out of all the 

Zoom’s software ins and outs and made the weekly meetings so meaningful.  Thanks to 

you all. 

 

New Member:  Matt Pontes, new Shasta County CEO was inducted today.  His 

sponsor is Kristy Lanham.  Matt comes to us from being the assistant CEO of Santa 

Barbara county.  He, in a way, is returning to Shasta County having lived here in the 

late 1990s while working f  or Alpine Land Information Services.  Welcome Matt. 

L-R  AV Team Members: Scott Putnam, Wendy Dickens, Mary Brace, Tim Thomas, Tiger Michiels, President 

Jake 

Not pictured:  Todd Davis, Ken Wood, Bob Allen, Dar Barzin 

L-R Kristy Lanham, new member Matt Pontes, President Jake 
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President Jake named and thanked his management team for last year. 

President Elect   Joe Ayer 

Immediate Past President  Jeff Avery: 

Club Secretary   Erik Poole 

Club Treasurer   Trudy Tavares 

Club Administration  Mary Brace 

Foundation Fundraising  Randy Tate 

International Service Projects Joe Hedayattzaddeh 

Local Service Projects  Joe Wyse 

Membership    Mike Mangas 

Youth Services   Karen Karnatz 

 

President’s Special Recognition Award: 

President Jake awarded the President’s Special Award to Assistant Governor and 

Past President Amelia Ward.  It’s hard to think of any activity in North state Rotary and 

locally that Amelia has not worked on or headed up.  She was active in the Elite 8 and 

has wrote a grant to help support a hospital in Mexico.  She is the Assistant Governor 

for this area and has helped with almost everything that happens in our club and many 

things on the District level.  Congratulations, Amelia. 

President Jake and President’s Special Recognition Award winner, Assistant Governor Amelia Ward 
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President Jake thanked his wife, Janet for all her help and patience during the last 

year.   

Rotarian of the Year!   

President Jake with Wendy Dickens, Rotarian of the Year 

President Jake announced the Rotarian of the Year.  Wendy Dickens is the proud 

winner.  Wendy is the executive director of First 5 Shasta.  She is an awesome member 

of our club, helping out any time she is asked.  She did miss a few meetings last year, 

however, as she is also a volunteer fire fighter and was called away several times.  

Wendy, thanks for all you do, and congratulations. 

 

Recognitions:  Vickie Marler is moving to Arkansas to take a job with the University of 
Arkansas.  Go Razorbacks!  Good luck to you Vickie, you will be missed and thanks for 
the $100 to the club. 

Pat Corey has a new granddaughter.  Congratulations, Pat and thanks for the $100 to be club. 

Jason Salter donated $100 to be club as he was helpful to Sheva Nickravesh as she left for 

active duty.  Thanks, Jason.  Sheva, you will be missed. 

Announcement:  Kristy Lanham announced that a scholarship has been set up in the memory 

of Gary Burks.  It will be a Blue Collar Scholarship for people going into the trades instead of to 

a college.  Ed Rullman pledged $1000 to the new scholarship.  Thanks Kristy and Ed. 

Mike Mangas led is in Happy Birthday to President Jake and we were done! 
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Calendar 

June 17 Past President’s Meeting 

June 24 No Noon Meeting 

June 24 Demotion Tiger Field 6:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

   

   

   

  

Pat & Bernice Corey 
McHale Sign Co. 

223-2030 

https://www.maxwellif.com/
http://www.rsbryantinc.com/rsb_home.html
http://www.richards-upholstery.com
http://www.blackbeardiner.com/
http://www.drgussenhoven.com/
mailto:rick.hill@morganstanley.com
mailto:jcunningham@coxrec.com
http://www.tigerjoe.com/
http://www.DavisOD.com
https://obsidianit.com/
http://www.mchalesign.com/
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 Ed Rullman 

 

Entertainment  - Lunch – Dinner 

221-2335 Web Site Click HERE 

 

   

  
 

Put your ad HERE 

 

Put your ad HERE 

   

https://crgibbs.com/
mailto:tom@smarcilnc.com
mailto:jpricecpa@jpricecpa.com
http://www.wellcaremd.com/
mailto:jill.letendre@usbank.com
mailto:s91616@awwwsome.com
mailto:cfisher@bankcornerstone.com
mailto:flucero@paceengineering.us
mailto:Jeff@jeffavery.net
mailto:Wayne.Freddie@windermere.com
mailto:cwryan@rvsmx.com
http://www.fitptredding.com/staff
http://www.iwins.com/
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Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding does not 

endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.   

 

 

 

 

mailto:robsmom@shasta.com
mailto:gdunbar@sdsengineering.com
mailto:mbjohannessen@gmail.com
mailto:nicole.anthony@adeccona.com
http://www.upstatehearing.com/
http://www.reddingchamber.com/
https://www.vitalant.org/Home.aspx
https://nvcss.org/
mailto:bobbyr@mboc.com

